ISSA Board Meeting

October 20, 2009

Present:  Javier Torner, John Ashley, Gary Pierce, Sue Atherton, Lorraine Frost, Laura Carrizales

Started at 12:07pm

Seth Cox in Oct on E-Discovery is confirmed, announcement sent to members. Nov is Andy Spruill on more in depth eDiscovery discussion.   If not an option, the meeting will remain in the afternoon.  Dec there will be no meeting.  Speaker for Jan 26, 2010 is still being worked on for Easy First on ISO27000.  President Torner asked the board to review the powerpoint presentation.  Provide him with whether this topic is relevant.

October
Speaker: Seth Cox
Topic: eDiscovery
Date: October 27

November
Speaker: Andy Spruill (he spoke earlier this year on the etiquette of being deposed)
Topic: eDiscovery- a deeper dive
Date: November 24th
Speaker confirmed for evening event.
Confirmed – Cal Poly Pomona


7th year of Cyber Security Fair – announce Oct 22nd at meeting


Based on Educause Cyber Awareness Event


1200-1500 attendees


Health fair is changing venue


10-2 pm – booth for Inland Empire Chapter – Lorraine & Laura to be available


Crystal will put a general flyer on a poster board for display.
The Southern California Security Symposium will be held Oct 29th in Long Beach, CA.  Lorraine Frost will represent the Inland Empire Chapter.
Membership renewals should be popping up soon.

Michelle Behne, CSUSB student organization is interested in a presentation for the club on the campus.  Week of Dec 14, 2009.  ISSA Orange Co, Paul Kennedy may be available for the presentation, job and job searches for security professionals.  This will be open to all members.  
ISSA Chapter Officers meeting – Javier attended a portion of the meeting.  Javier requested a brief report at the next meeting be provided to members at the next meeting.

Need to follow up on the presentation from the last speaker, Rodney Kocot.  Gary will send a reminder to Rodney.  Gary will send the latest version to James McDonnell.  
Dinner meeting timeline suggestions, networking and registration from 5:30 pm – 6 pm, dinner from 6-6:45, program 6:45 – 7:45 pm, closure 7:45 pm – 8 pm
New schedule for lunch meeting will also be revisited with parameters of 11:30 am – 1:30 pm.

James does have access to the website now.

Old business:

Lorraine to follow up on CPE credits for officers and presenters.

Reminder to add CPE knowledge areas on receipt, Sue will follow up on this.  Gary will confirm the knowledge area and send email to board.  

Membership report – 47 active members.  Laura will contact them.  67 inactive members, only 8 were made inactive this year.  Will pursue other potential members.  
No Treasurer report
No VP report
Secretary report – still need to post 2009 chapter and board minutes on the website.  Lorraine to follow up on this.

Crystal will contact Processor about having chapter meetings added to their publication.

Michelle Behne – CSUSB infosec students are forming a van pool to attend Cal Poly Pomona Cyber Fair

Closed at 12:45 pm
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Submitted by Lorraine Frost 

Secretary, Inland Empire ISSA

October 20, 2009

